
From:   Wen-Ping Ying   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   August 06, 2021

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 1093-EX-ST-2021
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Here is the email correspondence from CBS Broadcast Inc regarding coordination of spectrum use -

From: Ryson, Dan   
Sent: Friday, August 6, 2021 4:12 AM
To: Wenping Ying   
Cc: Daniel Ping(???)   
Subject: RE: Coordination of CBS FSS and HTC Private5G low power radio in 3.7-3.8GHz
Wenping Ying,

Good morning. I hope this note finds you well.
After reviewing the operating parameters and location proposed by the STA, we agree that there is no
reasonable concern regarding harmful interference to our Los Angeles-based satellite earth stations.
Regardless, as a courtesy, we would appreciate local contact information in the unlikely event that we
experience problems.

Do you require a confirmation letter or will this note suffice for your purposes?

With kind regards,

Dan Ryson


